
Washington Elementary PTO 2021-2022
March 16, 2022 7:00pm PTO Meeting
Meeting called by Marcy Pelecky
Board Members: President- Marcy Pelecky | Vice President- Erinn Riley | Treasurer- Pauline
Puttmann | Asst. Treasurer- Jill Kolb | Secretary- Erin Miller

Attendance:  Erin Miller, Erinn Riley, Marcy Pelecky, Angela Carlstrom, Nikki Kilbane, Stacey
Glatz, Meggan LaPlace, Bridget Coontz, Pauline Puttmann, Jenny Wilks, Tara Roe, Jacqueline
Hayes

1. President update
2. Principal’s report
3. Treasurer's report
4. Secretary - Pauline, Bridget
5. ISPTO -

a. Q&A with Dr. Stewart
b. Hopeful that schools will
c. Master facilities planning is focus of next meeting
d. 5 Below reached out to ISPTO for shopping “spirit nights”

i. Mixed reviews on success of program
e. Hilliard parks and rec is looking for 15 year olds and up for summer job

opportunities
6. Flower Sale closed yesterday, $4095, 220 orders

a. Will need lots of volunteers to organize and distribute flowers on May 2!
7. Berwick was a big success!
8. Spring social and silent auction

a. Angry wiener, cheesy truck, soft serve, possibly bakes by lo - Tara
b. Inflatables for activities - Erin
c. Silent auction in process via class room parents - Jenny

i. Donations can be given to teachers and picked up by room parent.
1. Monetary donations can make it easy for room parents to

purchase needed items.
2. Survey monkey can be used to solicit items

ii. Working with Mr. Stevens to get some Wolfie items for auction
9. Room parents - Stacey
10. Chiller - Bridget

a. 280 skaters!
11. Picnic - May 13 - Tara

a. Reached out to Bruegger’s Bagels for food
b. Need volunteers for activities:

12. Old Business
a. Elections - President, VP, Secretary, Assistant Treasurer
b. In person meetings in April and May

13. New Business

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1v-mQzG1c9J3GLuF9U3mPnvb5zIR7pCzDANU98UnNlXo/edit?usp=sharing


a. Last two meetings are in person:  April 12, May 17, both at 7pm in IDC
b. 4th Grade author visit - Tamara Bundy
c. Mrs. Graham donation for mani-pedis for her and her girls
d. 5th Grade celebration:

i. Yard signs for 5th graders
ii. Request to 5th grade parents to take responsibility for making the 5th

grade slideshow
iii. Annual celebration at Dalmore park last day of school

1. Families invited
2. Clap out will happen at the end of the day

e. Field day - Mr. Sutphin has it all figured out!  Will be looking for parent volunteers
i. 447 students are now at Washington.  The last field day, pre-covid, had

around 330 students.  There will be additional stations and we will need
lots of volunteers!!!

Motion to adjourn: Meggan, second Stacey


